
Alternative Payment Arrangements Update  
 
The last communication that came out in July provided a schedule of Gap payments through 

12/31/2021. Magellan will be extending these Gap payments through March 2022. As a 
reminder, Gap payments are calculated by total revenue at the Tax Identification (TIN) level for 

service month compared to your current APA amount which was based on your 2019 

reimbursement average plus 4%. If revenue for a service month is less than that, a Gap payment 
will be made for the difference. If your FFS claims are above that average, you will not receive a 

bridge payment. Please continue to monitor your fee for service claims and work any denials as 
quick as possible. 
 

Service Month – January 2022           

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated March 25th. Completed by March 31st. 

Gap Payment – Week of April 11th check runs for each County.   

 
       

 
       

Service Month – February 2022           

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated April 25th. Completed by April 29th. 

Gap Payment – Week of May 9th check runs for each County.   

 
       

 
       

Service Month – March 2022            

Magellan Finance Review – Initiated May 25th. Completed by May 31st.  

Gap Payment – Week of June 13th check runs for each County.   

        

We really appreciate your ongoing commitment to our members and your partnership through this 

process. If you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail us at mfash@magellanhealth.com.   

mailto:mfash@magellanhealth.com

